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‘Love one another; Always do our best; Take care of 
ourselves and the world around us’

Attendance winners!

Infant School: Junior School:

Robin
98.86%

5J
98.96%

Punctuality winners!

Dove
0 lates

3N and 6B
0 lates

Our penultimate week was a very busy 
one! We started off with transition for 
all, where the teachers met with their 
new classes. Transition into the next 
year group can be a daunting 
experience for some pupils so it is 
important that we run events like this in 
preparation for the new year.

Reception and Nursery parents and 
children attended our Teddy Bear’s 
Picnic, where they also met their new 
teachers.

This week we also celebrated our Year 
6s in a special mass with Fr. Clive. 
There were a lot of emotions felt by all 
at the mass. For our Year 6s, they are 
making a big transition into secondary 
school in September- something most 
of our pupils are both excited and 
nervous about. They will start 
secondary school equipped with 
everything they need in order to 
succeed. Next week, we look forward 
to watching them perform High School 
Musical for the school- something they 
have been working very hard on over 
the last month.

Finally, congratulations and thank you 
to our FANTASTIC PSA who managed 
to raise £2,500 at the Summer Fair last 
week. They generously donated their 
time to planning this event, and were 
successful as they always are! Our 
children are very lucky to have such a 
dedicated team of parents and staff!

The children had a fantastic time at 
Sports Day on Wednesday. Thank 
you to our parents for attending. 
Sports are so important to the 
children at St Mary’s. In a recent 
pupil voice, they shared how much 
they enjoy sporting at our school so 
it’s nice to be able to hold an event 
like this and share it with our parents.
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When: What: Who: Where: Time:

17th  July Year 6 
performance of 
High School 
Musical- for 6D 
parents

6D parents Junior Hall 5pm

18th July Year 6 
performance of 
High School 
Musical- for 6B 
parents

6B parents Junior Hall 5pm

19th July Year 6 
Celebration

Year 6 pupils Junior Hall 5pm

21st July School closes at 
1pm

All pupils 1pm

Reminders/Notices:

● Year 6 will need a packed lunch for after school on  Monday and 
Tuesday as they will be in school for the performance of High School 
Musical.

Some photos 
from our 
Sports Day this 
week.



Congratulations to our Stars of the week!
These pupils have worked exceptionally 

hard to stand out amongst their peers. Well 
done everyone!

Owl  Class Daniel Sebastian

Robin Class Gideon Angelo

Swan Class Oliwier Esther

Woodpecker Class Denis Isabelle

Dove Class Mia Daniel

3N 3N  WC 3N WC

3M Eliana Oceanna

4B Tatiana Bella

4M Shammah Raphael

5C Shiloh Jovian

5J Joshua Sienna

6B Joshua W Sophia

6D Nadia Aris



What’s been happening at St 
Mary’s this week?

Make sure you check out our school’s Twitter 
account to keep up to date with what our pupils 

are getting up to!

https://twitter.com/StMarysRCPriory

Link to our Twitter:

https://twitter.com/StMarysRCPriory




















School uniform 

PE uniform 

https://www.stmaryspri
ory.co.uk/school-unifor
m/

Details of our school 
uniform can be found 
on our website under 

‘parents’, or by clicking 
the link below.

https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
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